
 

 

Press release 
 
 

Special Panel Report on complaints / queries / concerns against 

7 IPCC Members & 3 ex-IPCC Members 
 

(HONG KONG – 13 May 2015) The Independent Police Complaints Council (IPCC) has 

completed the scrutinization of incoming correspondence in which complaints, queries or 

concerns were made by members of the public in connection with Members’ conduct in 

Occupied Central Incidents and their impartiality in discharging their statutory duties as IPCC 

Members. 

 

The Special Panel has made a series of recommendations to the IPCC via a Special Panel 

Report.  IPCC has accepted all the recommendations. 

The Special Panel Report is now available for public access on the IPCC website at: 

 h t tp : / / www. ip cc. go v.h k/e n/ public_ communications/ special _ rep o rt s.h t ml  
 
 

### 
 
 

Notes to editor: 
 
 

About the Independent Police Complaints Council 
 

 
The Independent Police Complaints Council (IPCC) is an independent body established under the 

Independent Police Complaints Council Ordinance (IPCCO) (Cap. 604) to observe, monitor and review 

the handling and investigation of reportable complaints (RCs) against the Police by the Commissioner of 

Police (CP). The IPCC has become a statutory body since the commencement of IPCCO on 1 June 2009. 

http://www.ipcc.gov.hk/en/public_communications/special_reports.html

